
 

You Asked, 

We Listened! 

Learn  

New Laws & 

Regulations 

 

Save 

Time 

 

Get  

RE-Certified 

Alcohol Server Responsibility 

Recertification Class 
City Hall Auditorium, 250 N. 5th Street 

September 24, 2019  3 to 4 p.m. 

Who should sign up for the recertification? 
Individuals with a valid City of Grand Junction Alcohol Server 
Responsibility Training Certificate that will expire within the 
next four months - certificates are valid three years from  
the date of training.   
 
What’s the difference between the recertification and the  
original training? 
The recertification class will only address changes in liquor laws  
and regulations.   
 
Will there be a test? 
A test will be given and a score of 70% or higher is required  
to be recertified.  
 
What if a passing score is not achieved? 
To remain certified you must attend the full Alcohol Server  
Responsibility Training Class and pass that test with a score of 
70% or higher. 

Registration is now online at www.gjcity.org  
 
Contact the City Clerk’s Office at 250 N. 5th Street, Grand Junction, CO 81501, call   
970-244-1509 or email cityclerk@gjcity.org for more information.   

PLEASE NOTE:   
  - Registration/Check-In will begin 30 minutes prior to the class which will start 

 promptly at the scheduled time.  Late arrivals will NOT be allowed to participate. 

  - ATTENDEES PLEASE BRING a pen for the test and paper for notes.   

  - Food and beverages (except water) are NOT allowed in the City Hall Auditorium. 

  - Best parking is at the Rood Avenue Parking Structure between 4th and 5th Streets. 

https://gjcity.seamlessdocs.com/f/alcoholserverresponsibilityregistration
mailto:janeth@gjcity.org

